
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
ADDENDUM TO BID PACKAGE FOR THE TOWNSHIP OF LAKEWOOD NJ  

FOR THE BID TITLED 2021 SOLID WASTE COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL SERVICE 
ADDENDUM 1: 

  
    NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the scope of work originally outlined in the specs for this project 

has been substantially limited to reflect bidding only on the Clean Community Program (previously 

designated as Option E). The current specifications and addendum, which govern the bid package, can be 

found on the Township website, www.lakewoodnj.gov, or by contacting Purchasing at 732-905-5971 or 

at yabraham@lakewoodnj.gov. The bid opening date, time and location remain the same. This addendum 

is now part of the original bid package and has been submitted to all potential bidders in accordance with 

N.J.S.A. 40A:11-23c. For questions contact Tony Poklasny at 848 240 1349. Lauren Kirkman Township 

Clerk 
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